
Dear Chair Clem, 
 
I oppose HB 2469; 
 
* The state of Oregon is already in a budget shortfall how will it pay for more government oversight. 
 
* Farmers are already restricted to where they can plant this bill will make for further restrictions on 
farmers of what they plant as well as where.  
 
* There is already governmental regulations regarding GMO seeds.  
 
This bill is meant to protect organic farmers not the public at the cost of the tax payers and non-organic 
farmers. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Elizabeth Wright 
11235 Portland Rd NE 
Salem, OR 97305 
liz.nwonion@gmail.com 
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